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After working in Italy, Holland and Germany for some time Tom Wogan moved to Spain in 1993 and has 

remained here since. He currently works as both a Cambridge English consultant for Catalonia and as a 

teacher for the EIM (Escola d'Idiomes Moderns) at the UB, speacialising in exam preparation courses. Before 

working for Cambridge Tom worked for a major publisher as a commercial representative and as a teacher 

trainer. His expertise and knowledge of both teaching and of the Cambridge English system is invaluable and 

he will be sharing his insight with us at this session. 

AIMS: The aims of this seminar are: 

 

 To introduce the update to Cambridge English: First for 2015  

 To outline the changes to the exam, while highlighting continuity and teaching implications  

 To provide a rationale for the revision 

 To explain the development of the Speaking Assessment Scales and their relation to the CEFR 

 To explore the usefulness of these scales as a tool for describing and analysing specific aspects of 

spoken language 

 To share practical ideas for evaluating learners’ speaking in the classroom 

 To discuss the usefulness of online teaching tools. 

 

During the break there will be a Cambridge University Press book display 

 

There is no charge for the seminar and if you would like to attend please complete the attached form and 

return it to us by e-mail: cexamsfigueres@aulaemi.com 

 

PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR ATTENDANCE BY 28
TH

  FEBRUARY 2014 

The seminar will take place at the following address: 

Aula Emi, C/ de les Flors, 1 – baixos, 08500 Vic (Barcelona) 

93.885.19.84  –   vic.exams@aulaemi.com 

 


